A letter to humans
J.6 Love  Jeffrey Wen (21)

Dear humans,

I am writing to inform you that humans have been seriously damaging our habitat and threatening our right to survive.

As you know, the population of our species keeps decreasing. Now, there are only about 1900 of us left because of the illegal poaching for our skin and deforestation for city development. These have led to the loss of our habitat.

In order to save us from becoming extinct, humans should protect us by the following conservation methods. First, humans should stop buying products which are made of our skin. Second, the government should set up protected areas for us to live. Third, schools should educate students about the negative impacts of overhunting wild animals. Last but not least, the government should increase the penalty for poaching. I’m definitely sure if humans make these several changes, our population will increase again!

It is of great importance to save us since the Earth is a place where we should all live together. Humans shouldn’t be selfish and damage our habitat. This is Earth - our home. We all have the right to live, but at the same time, we also have the obligation to protect it! We should respect one another so as to live peacefully in this place.

I hope you will reflect on what you have done to us and please start to protect us from now on!

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,
Giant Panda
